
ODEM-EDROY ISD 

DISPLACED STUDENT REGISTRATION 

TUESDAY, SEPT 5, 2017 

8:30AM-3:00PM 

ALL STUDENTS 

ODEM JUNIOR HIGH LIBRARY 

 

We welcome students and families impacted from Hurricane Harvey and, we will enroll 

students who received a letter from their home district advising them to enroll in another 

school district. 

Kindergarten students through grade twelve will be enrolled on Tuesday and can attend class 

on Tuesday when enrollment is complete as our first day for all students is Tuesday, SEPT 5. 

If you should have further questions you may call the main district office at 361-368-8121 ext 

223 


